Bord Memorandum
Pleanala ABP 314485-22 (Reg Ref
F20A/0668)
To: Ciara Kellet, Director of Planning

From: Karen Hamilton, Senior Planning Inspector
Re: Further Information received for ABP 314485-22 (Reg Ref F20A/0668)
Date: 015t of November 2023

Hi Ciara,

An Bord Pleanala requested additional information on the above file on the 27t of

April 2023, the was received by the applicant on 14t of September 2023.

| have reviewed the information submitted and | consider that information contains
significant additional information on the effects on the environment of the proposed
development. Therefore, the further information should be advertised as per Article
113 of the Planning and Development Regulations, 2001 (as amended).
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